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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 8:10 AM
To: 'Beth Bryan'; ken.roberson@myfloridahouse.gov; detert.nancy@flsenate.gov; 

Bill.Truex@charlottefl.com
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven Docket No. 150102-SU

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Beth Bryan [mailto:sarabeth1968@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 10:45 PM 
To: ken.roberson@myfloridahouse.gov; detert.nancy@flsenate.gov; Bill.Truex@charlottefl.com; Records Clerk 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Commissioner.Brise@psc.stste.fl.us; Office of 
Commissioner Patronis; Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven Docket No. 150102-SU 
 
I have recently sent letters to each of you regarding the requested 139% sewer rate increase for Sandalhaven, a small 
operation of Utilities, Inc., and quite possibly an attempt by the larger corporation to increase the value before selling 
Sandalhaven.  No equity or fairness can be associated with this ridiculous request, and we, the victims, are dependent 
upon you to represent us in a conscientious manner.  The utility company made an investment and overbuilt, so it is 
trying to recoup from current owners, a much smaller group than the company prepared to serve. Though current 
building starts show increased customers, and the company has no increased expenses, it has a future possibility of 
return on their investment, much better than what is happening to owners who lost so much value and to current 
residents who do not deserve being punished by this extreme increase.   
 
Please carefully read the letter from other Hammocks residents and me and base your decision regarding the increase 
based on fairness in the amount of increase, if any.   
 
I thank you for your service. 
 
Beth Bryan 
Resident, The Hammocks at Cape Haze 
Englewood, FL 
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